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JOHN F. VOYS7 CCK JR.
anscutive v cs enesiont.T

May 2, 1980

CENTRAL. STORAGE AND
TRANSFER COMPANY

OF HARRISBURG
POST OFFICE BOX 2821
HARRISBURG PA.17105

Dr. Bernard J. Snyder, Program Director
Three Mile Island Program Office
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Dr. Snyder:

I have reviewed the NRC's " Environmental Assessment for De-
contamination of the Three Mile Island Unit 2 Reactor Building
Atmosphere" (NUREG-0662), and the two addenda. It is my recom-
mendation that Unit 2 at Three Mile Island be purged of the krypton
with the least practicable delay, utilizing the built-in reactor
building purging system.

It is realized that this will cause a certain amount of psycho-
logical stress. However, it is my opinion that by using one of the
other systems, all of which represent considerable delay, we will
only be prolonging the agony -- so to speak.

My recommendation is based on the NRC sta'f supervising the purg-
ing and every consideration be given to maxe..am safety, atmospheric
conditions at the time, etc.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Sincerely,

||< f " ' -

John F. y stock, r.

Executive Vice President
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